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From: Elena Fagotto
To: DPU Efiling (DPU)
Subject: East Boston Substation Public Comment
Date: Monday, November 28, 2022 5:00:51 PM

Hello, 
I am a Cambridge resident, I am writing to ask you not to grant permission to Eversource to
build the substation in East Boston. The community has spoken loud and clear, they were not
informed nor heard and they have very valid concerns about the viability of this project.
Building the substation close to a playground, in a flood prone area, and close to jet fuel tank
adds more environmental hazards to an area already overburdened with pollution and risk. It
also disregards the voices and the health impacts of the East Boston community.
I don't live in East Boston but I stand in solidarity with them. As a mother of young children, it
breaks my heart to see that the lives of children living in Eastie matters so little to EFSB and
Eversource. 
Please don't grant the necessary permits to this project, there is a new administration and they
should have a voice in a matter of such relevance and health impact. That is the appropriate
and democratic thing to do. 
Sincerely
Elena Fagotto
26 Bigelow st
Cambridge MA

mailto:elenafagotto@gmail.com
mailto:dpu.efiling@mass.gov

